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3019 Peters Creek Road
Roanoke, Virginia 24019
(540) 562-6700

Fax (540) 562-6725

August 3, 2017

Mr. Robert Arthur, Environmental
Compliance & Safety Manager
Region 2000-361 Livestock Road
Rustburg, VA 24588

Re: Response to Region 2000 Service Authority-Livestock Road- Campbell Co Landfill-
VAR051994

Dear Mr. Arthur:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter received in this office on, July 12, 2017 in response
to the above referenced inspection conducted on May 31, 2017. It appears the deficiencies
associated with the inspection have been addressed. During our next routine inspection,
corrective actions will be verified.

If you have any questions regarding the reports or the actions required, please contact me at
the Blue Ridge Regional Office (540)-598-0453 or via email at
stephanie.bowman@deq.virginia.gov.

Sincerely,
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Stephanie L. Bowman
Water Compliance Inspector Senior

Cc: Facilities file: VAR051994
Sam Hale
Compliance auditor



